
 
 
 
21 May 2024 
 

Last Chance to Save on Standard Ticket Pricing! 
 

 

As we eagerly approach our upcoming 15th Australasian Cystic Fibrosis 

Conference, we want to remind you that the opportunity to purchase tickets at 

our standard pricing is ending soon. 

 

Key Information: 

• Standard Ticket Pricing Ends: May 31st 

• Price Increase: Tickets purchased after May 31st will be at our last minute 

rate. 

• Conference Date: 2nd - 4th August  

 

This is your final chance to secure your spot at the conference and save money. 

We encourage you to take advantage of the standard pricing before it ends. This 

year's event promises to be an enriching and engaging experience, filled with 

insightful sessions and invaluable networking opportunities. 
 

SEE THE FULL PROGRAM HERE  

 

Don't miss out on this opportunity to be part of a remarkable event while saving 

on your registration. Purchase your tickets before May 31st to ensure you benefit 

from the standard pricing. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference! 
 

REGISTER HERE  

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Jo Armstrong  

CEO 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=2fc95dcc0c&e=8abbda5680
https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=8eea455fba&e=8abbda5680
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